
DEAR GALIA, 
 
I HAVE RECEIVED THE CATALOG AND STUDIO YOU SENT ME. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR 
EFFICIENCY. I WILL HAVE A FRIEND TRANSLATE IT. 
 
I WAS RECENTLY AT THE FOUNDATION ONLY TO FIND OUT THAT THE CARGO HAS NOT YET 
BEEN SENT. I RAISED A LITTLE HELL, SO IT SHOULD BE ON ITS WAY VERY SOON. I WILL 
SOON SEND YOU A COMPLETE PORTFOLIO OF PRESS REVIEWS, THIS IS TAKING TIME BECAUSE 
I AM FREELANCING NOW AND OPERATING ALONE FROM HOME.  
 
PLEASE DO NOT LOSE CONTACT, I HAVE AT THE MOMENT NO MEANS FOR TRAVEL, BUT I DO 
SINCERELY HOPE TO VISIT ISRAEL AND SEE YOU AND YOUR MILIEU. 
 
WITH WARMEST REGARDS 


